
DIRECTIONS FOR WHITEBREAD 25 DAY RATING APPLICANTS 

Day rating applications must be submitted no later than midnight September 22, 2018.

Complete all portions of the WHITEBREAD 25 Day Rating Certificate Application, excluding the 
block reserved for Handicapper use.  Please fill in all the required information; with more 
information available, fewer assumptions must be made and your handicap rating will be more 
accurate and equitable.  If you are providing measurements in metric units, please check the 
appropriate box on the application form.  Also please note that the LP of your largest jib may be 
entered either as a specific dimension or as a percentage of the J dimension.  Enter that 
dimension either, but not both, ways. 

If there is more than one version of your boat, please state which version you own or explain the 
principal differences between your version and others produced in the same line.  Also be sure to 
list and explain any alterations or modifications from the standard model that have been made to 
your boat.  Should you have questions regarding the required measurements, please contact 
Tony Dill. 

E-mail or send your completed application form to Tony Dill, Chief Handicapper. You will 
receive back your completed Rating Certificate showing the current handicap rating for your boat. 
This certificate constitutes your only evidence of a valid rating and should be retained for your 
records.  A copy should then be emailed to admin@pbsa.us 

Tony Dill (Chief Handicapper)  
P.O. Box 82     
New Suffolk, N.Y.     
(631) 734 – 6190 
bunnywold@aol.com
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